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Kent County Public Library Wi-Fi Service Will Be Down For 

Maintenance, September 24, 2019 

 

      

Dover, Del. – Kent County Community Services Department, Division of Libraries informs that 

there will be no Wi-Fi Service at the Kent County Public Library on Tuesday, September 24, 2019 

from 8:30 a.m. until 1:30 p.m.  The library will be open, however, due to system maintenance 

the public will not have access to the Internet or Wi-Fi at the Circulation Desk during the 

mentioned hours.  Individuals who wish to sign out materials MUST present their library card 

(either physical card or card image on cellphone) during this time frame.  

 

As a reminder, the month of September is Library Card Sign-up Month.  Library Cards are free, 

and to get a card all that’s needed is a completed registration form, photo id, and proof of 

residency. 
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